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Subject: Report No /81-0 741\ '\

Thank you for your letter of March 20, 1981, informing us of steps you have taken
to correct the item of violation concerring activities under NRC Construction
Permit No. CPPR-73 brought to your attention in our letter of February 20, 1981.
We have examined your corrective actions and have no further questions at this
time.

We appreciate your cooperation with us.

Since ly,
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.C w vect
Division of esident and

Reactor Project Inspection

cc: H. J. Green, Division Director
G. G. Stack, Project Manager
J. M. Ballentine, Plant St:perintendent
J. F. Cox, Supervisor, Nuclear

Licensing Section
M. J. Burzynski, Project Engineer
H. N. Culver, Chief, Nuclear Safety

Review Staff

.

810415Od\O
k


